
Mary Jo Barthelemy

10800 Glen Street

Foley, Mn 56320

Lori Landowski

Director of Child Nutrition

Foley Public School

Dear Lori

Please accept this letter as a formal notification of my resignation from the position as a three

hour kitchen assistant at Foley high school.
My last day will be 9-1 2025.

Iam grateful for the chance to have worked with such a fun bunch of ladies. I will miss you all.

Reasons beyond my control I need to do this. I hope this year will be fun and adventurous.

Maryjo Barthelemy

DuilNit
9/2/25


